
 

INTERNATIONAL FLIGHT CONFIRMATION 
 
Reference - TSLH137768 
 
26th January 2017 
 
Richard Demain-Griffiths 
Bishop Wordsworth’s School 
Exeter Street, 
Salisbury, 
SP1 2ED 
 

Dear Richard, 
 

BISHOP WORDSWORTH’S SCHOOL- HONG KONG & AUSTRALIA RUGBY TOUR 2017 
 

I have pleasure in confirming your flight reservations for 37 players and 5 staff members departing on 
Wednesday 19th July 2017. Your international & domestic flights for the above tour are: 
 
Return international economy flights with Cathay Pacific, routing: 
 
London Heathrow / Hong Kong / Cairns / Sydney / Hong Kong / London Heathrow  
 
Outbound: Wednesday 19th July 2017 
 
London Heathrow / Hong Kong                                        Flight: CX 254 

LHR / HKG   

2220 / 1710+1 (Arriving Thursday 20th July 2017) 

Outbound: Saturday 22nd July 2017 

Hong Kong / Cairns                                                         Flight: CX 103   

HKG / CNS     

2120 / 0630+1 (Arriving Sunday 23rd July 2017)                                                        

 
Inbound: Thursday 3rd August 2017  
 
Sydney / Hong Kong                                          Flight: CX 100   
SYD / HKG 

1405 / 2135          

Hong Kong / London Heathrow       Flight:  CX 251   

HKG / LHR   

2355 / 0540+1 (Arriving Friday 4th August 2017) 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Internal economy flights with Virgin Australia, routing: 

Whitsunday Coast / Brisbane / Sydney  

Thursday 27th July 2017      

Whitsunday Coast / Brisbane                         Flight:  VA1118 

1525 / 1655 

Monday 31st July 2017    

Brisbane / Sydney                                          Flight: VA950 

1305 / 1440 

 

* Please note that flight details are subject to schedule change by the airlines 

 Checked Luggage: 23kg per person permitted in one bag 

 Cabin baggage: One piece of hand luggage weighing no more than 7kg. Laptop bags are 
also permitted 

 
 
If you have not done so already, please send us a photocopy of the personal details page of each 
passengers passport (with the photograph) as the airline require us to provide them with these details 
prior to travel. Please note that each passenger’s passport will require a minimum of 6 months 
validity, from the return departure date of your tour. 
 
If you have any questions, or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact either 
myself or one my colleagues in the England Rugby Travel Team on 01452 888656. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jenny Pead  
Tours Co-ordinator 
 


